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Heller Applauds the Opening of City Center 
(Washington, DC)- Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the opening of Aria, the final component of City Center to open.
“After touring City Center and attending the grand opening of the Mandarin Oriental, it is exciting to see this project come to fruition.  This one of kind development will bring long-term jobs to Nevada and represents a real economic investment in Las Vegas.  There is much to celebrate tonight with the completion of this project,” said Heller. 
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